

Hope, Belonging, Respect and Tolerance

St Mary's CE Primary School Ascupart Street Southampton SO14 1LU

Telephone: 023 8022 3930 info@stmaryspri.org.uk

www.stmaryspri.org.uk Headteacher: Nagindra Chungh

9 July 2019

Nursery Graduation Ceremony



To parents of Nursery children - PM

Dear Parents

This year we will be holding an assembly for our Nursery children who will be moving up to Reception. We would like to invite you to this very special occasion for the children, as we wish them well and celebrate their achievements from the past year. The assembly will take place in the Nursery hall on Friday 19 July at 2.45 pm. We look forward to seeing you.

Yours faithfully

The Nursery Team

